Alexander Kondaurov
ISOC member
Ukraine

Statement of Interest for At-Large new gTLD Review Group

I am IT expert and journalist working with iNGO European Media
Platform - co-organizer of Ukrainian part of EuroDIG and other
Internet-related events.

I am interested in participating in the At-Large new gTLD Review
Group.

Hereby I declare that neither me nor an Immediate Family Member
as defined in Section 2.4.3.1 of the Applicant Guidebook have an
immediate past (previous 6 months), current or predetermined
interest (being financial or other) in a New gTLD Applicant or
any other party that is involved in any manner whatsoever with an
applicant or the proposed registry.

I would do my best to represent the interests of Internet users
in the review process.
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